
 
 
 
 
 
To Parents/Carers of Year 11 Pupils 

 
 

20th February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 11 Revision Strategies 
 

I am sure that many of you, when asking your child if they are revising, have had the response that they do 
not know how to. Whilst I can assure you that their teachers are continually teaching revision strategies in 
class, it may be beneficial for you to have an insight into some effective revision activities that pupils can 
complete.  
 
I have attached a document which briefly covers what does not (according to the research) have a big 
impact. The guide then goes on to what does work and gives ten different activities that could be used to 
help pupils revise.  There is an example of a simple study plan which pupils may also find helpful.  
 
Please read through the document and consider how it may help your child as they revise at home. There 
will be a copy on Show My Homework for all pupils.  
 
If you would like any specific help with getting your child to revise at home, please do contact me via email: 
jowen@saintcecilias.london.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
James Owen 
Deputy Headteacher 
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